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NEWSLETTER  Friday 7th March 2025 

Dates for Your Diary 
10 & 11.3.25 Open Evenings 
12.3.25 Art day with Eleanor Tomlinson 
14.3.25 2.00pm Art Gallery for Parents 
25.3.25 Ash & Oak Beach Trip 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea 

Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & 

Y5 Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year 

Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year 

Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 97% 
Chestnut Class had the highest attendance of 
100%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
World Book Day 2025 
World Book Day was a resounding success this year! It was delightful to see 
both children and staff dressed in their favourite pyjamas, embodying the 
spirit of a bedtime story. There was so much enthusiasm as everyone 
gathered to celebrate the joy of reading. From whimsical characters to 
beloved literary figures, our school community truly shone in their creativity 
and passion for books. 
During this special event, our teachers took the opportunity to share some of 
their most loved stories with various classes. It was a wonderful sight to see 
children exchanging favourite tales and recommendations with their peers.  
Open Evenings 
As we look ahead, I would like to remind you of the upcoming Parents' 
Evenings scheduled for Monday 10th March and Tuesday 11th March. These 
evenings provide an invaluable opportunity for you to discuss your child's 
progress and any concerns you may have with their teachers. We kindly ask 
that you arrive at the main reception at the time of your appointment, as 
each meeting is allocated a ten-minute slot. Please avoid arriving early, so 
we can ensure a smooth flow of appointments. You may be asked to wait 
outside until your appointment time. 
Greek Day for Ash & Oak 
In addition to our reading festivities, Ash and Oak Classes enjoyed a fabulous 
day exploring the contributions of Ancient Greece to our modern world. We 
were fortunate to welcome Catherine from History to Life, who brought a 
wealth of knowledge, artefacts, and engaging activities. Throughout the day, 
children dressed up and immersed themselves in the study of Greek, 
customs, daily life, and cultural practices. This interactive experience not only 
enriched their understanding of history but allowed for a hands-on approach 
to learning that truly captivated their imaginations. 
Art Day & Gallery 
We are thrilled to announce that the acclaimed artist Eleanor Tomlinson will 
be joining us for a Whole School Art Day! Known for her stunning artwork 
celebrating the Platinum Jubilee, particularly her piece 'Jubilee Ma'amalade 
Tea', Eleanor will be working with each class to inspire creativity and foster a 
love for art. 
To celebrate the incredible art created during this event, we invite all parents 
and carers to our special art exhibition on Friday. The gallery will open at 2pm, 
showcasing the unique works developed in collaboration with Eleanor. 
Everyone is welcome to join us for this delightful celebration of creativity, and 
we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 
Katie Tracey (Mrs), Headteacher. 
 
 

What did the Greeks do for us? Ash & Oak find out… 
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